
 Office Hours

Monday - Friday
8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Missed a Tidbits?

  Find it on the 

School Facebook

 or

School Website

Upcoming Events

Reminder
If Thursday folders go

home please remember
to return them to the
school the  next day

Symbaloo

February 21, 2019

Principal's Points

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:

It is report card day! All report cards were emailed to parents this afternoon, so
be sure to check your inbox.

Report cards are an important way for students and parents to receive feedback
from teachers regarding their academic achievement, approaches to learning,
and their citizenship. Even more important, however, is each student's daily
outlook on their studies. Their positive attitudes, learning from their failures, their
celebration of each other's successes, their perseverance when things get
tough - these are the character traits and qualities that we hope to instill in our
students. Yes, grades are important, but they are not the only important aspect
of a student's life.

Our middle school scholars recently showed off their writing chops during their
annual Poetry Café. Not only did the students amaze us with their writing skills,
but they also dared to be vulnerable and reveal their very real struggles with the
issues they deal with daily. Several students permitted us to share their poetry
with you. Please enjoy:

School by Antonio, 7th Grade
School many things to learn,

So we are not fools.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4QlN2AqX7M_lkhtKRugmzbGF62CSVI7RmddrP7_D87Rll1n5JzE4Alyvnb5Yk5rDi05ENycR8eKInRwJLo7LoR-6M5asabgM1P8m-gJu9Mpc&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4X7r1lUTZ9H2IRigUdHOLVOiO4K4WH4KRh2QyBuV9ieGxAy29VWzZJ2xUaMl_e19_nRCGfui4n_sfM22FEdDYJAyxcfalSlK_P3OD-2WrzwAUWniU_mvlgWczWMyLI2J12XbHpQ1AsZQk6ULe_mXiIo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4VspfFvP3ixgm8Fy2wszyJf9uIH8tsFG_Vkc3SnevoU-w7EeyitUXYl3PmeKnVX_S6-CYMlJMm-lIb8F2-eROfwe4r86N0WnBP_MuNMJMSSfqoHipqSh7TpR_vTOjguYLNB4xSqkEneZ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4W9fAp0VARJmEhwOiYm2M5bdxeyUmkNrIMqQPyKxM-UNPaGuWAkCk_zyoNM79RFAwdTcT1La6PxSaF4v1lgiENBRkak0IjScS7A49FGcAEejq17V4iMFXxY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4X7r1lUTZ9H2IRigUdHOLVOiO4K4WH4KRh2QyBuV9ieGxAy29VWzZJ2xUaMl_e19_nRCGfui4n_sfM22FEdDYJAyxcfalSlK_P3OD-2WrzwAUWniU_mvlgWczWMyLI2J12XbHpQ1AsZQk6ULe_mXiIo=&c=&ch=


Symbaloo

 
The school symbaloo page is
a collection of links for
students and parents that will
make it easy to find the
information and sites that are
frequently used at SSCS. 
Bookmark it!
 
https://sscs.symbaloo.com

Lunch /WT Cafe

 

 You can pre-order meals
36 hours in advance of
lunch service for a full
menu access at the

regular price or by 8am
daily for a rush lunch

(limited choices,
surcharge applies)  You
must order your drinks

separately. You can also
cancel your order up to

8am that day. Please take
the time to check it out. 

You can create an
account or place your
order by clicking on 

WTCafe

Parish Verification
Form

In order to receive the
Catholic parish subsidized
tuition rate your family must
be registered in a Catholic
parish and be active
participants. 

* Please complete and sign
the form with your family
information and name of your
church.
* Give the form to the parish
office where you are seeking
verification.

So we are not fools.
test like haters they want to see you lose,
Teachers even preachers all care
They even share
Their knowledge for us and we give them fuss.
they tell us million times to shhh but we never do,
We should say thank you
because without them we would be lost,
Cause we don't understand the cost they pay,
To spend hours,
to do all in their power to make sure we are successful.

These Days by LJ, 7th grade

Wake up
Eat breakfast
Get in my uniform
Go to  school
Morning Show
Science
Math
Social Studies
Religion
Lunch
Some Recess
More school
ELA
Specials
Out of school
Still more school
Homework
Homework
Homework
Homework
Maybe play
Homework
Shower
Bed
Like robots
Repeating
Tested
Insufficient work rejected

Peace    

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4WmeYentbu4oNYJRlbQ_p10SQObkRGg2Q5r9iei-N-7yuDZTyNq8SUoREsRK9p6vvM3Tapt_yfWha0k0fHNTyTTYlKudT9vlEB8FPZoSp7KrbBteUeU7XgM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4XWEia8nGumCo9a1ZfZ-MxzVO4Xa5ec4B2w7h8NKp7OePVrjX4gEcllc03PXA5QqEtq0ekyNBWkUZPC3uXaNBmtk7vcbP4cFG3K1hxNa81GY&c=&ch=


verification.
* Ask them to complete and
mail back to us.

Once we receive this form
and Mass attendance is
verified, your tuition rate will
be adjusted to the Catholic
parish rate.

Click here for Parish
Verification Form

Safe Environment &
Background
Screening

Fingerprinting & Safe
Environment
 Process

Also:
If you are volunteering in
the school you will need to
print off and complete this
form and turn it into the
front office

Covered Volunteer
Form

Birthday Treat
Request Form

The Birthday treat request
form has been updated.
 Please complete and return
to the homeroom teacher 2
weeks prior to your child's
birthday treat day.  Thank
you.

Birthday Treat Request
Form

Uniform Information

Risse Brothers School
Uniform Store

4228 N. Armenia Ave.

Policy and Order Forms
for the

2018-19 School Year:

Uniform Policy

Peace    
Linda Umoh         
Remember to check out our Facebook page.  Y ou don't need a
Facebook account to see our page.  Like us if you have one. 

  https://www.facebook.com/sscsfl/

Don't forget your Box Tops!

DUE TOMORROW

Way to Go Jamie!

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4SLUqybg-oDN4E_WwlGlsx6oxoqwvIKT_ByNigQ1ECuCQzx_RU3CfsKBEFiQX1OYr4b0nIdCtFcrCJ9hkc-zsGqgeX1BgtoMCSbg07tE_14LfrnP5WkUTwqdEnrsMllwqAk9hQNPX_kjDhI50gkyjikntA887dqPSHL-SFVkJnE2nH4LAdP6DWUeX977Mij-mhcmrhg-ssEE&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4Utu8rqiT2f1PQxS94pornqlqlNQgf23f2tbE1RsQRBCNQlFJFSNiYC91Y_5fAXOyesDyu86BMN_AEbindmBsI99F669hUGsafblC7BrWT8hEkPJnr1Yxh1KLET7QUk9Bxh2xLr_30ONi33BwNYDuoLHacJ6SEW6yptm2qJNxOTfmaF4TpLrZBcAeFRpat9i5DJSy4xbePsz&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4Utu8rqiT2f1PQxS94pornqlqlNQgf23f2tbE1RsQRBCNQlFJFSNiYC91Y_5fAXOyesDyu86BMN_AEbindmBsI99F669hUGsafblC7BrWT8hEkPJnr1Yxh1KLET7QUk9Bxh2xLr_30ONi33BwNYDuoLHacJ6SEW6yptm2qJNxOTfmaF4TpLrZBcAeFRpat9i5DJSy4xbePsz&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4e7Mo0DGMFRrbg3M1Yy-q9S5rG8GiaTMpQO6LmAzBmofGNPng2C43n06fBdprTcZfUl5MlsFEz5VKwK3grxHHZNwu38JvJvJ8KGETbYEBUeWlNNwkvOECv4zmGjoase-0yP3qP5nY5W2nJ2RdPHstqUHz2R7Zkf1cdtx8xlcjmwkfpQOj_VvZkDhZNHR60DZmxmJh3K_mM8Q&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4UuBR06MTIcCXVwQtLQ5QEXDISquYTk6Pau-ierwGpapjl7mnHX5rHmtj-d3EM16hAvFKNXEM3V8_9Da4U9EpDlPml9WX58Hh1VwrjEihFTzbJbLsU72W0hjUIWDaOuGyvKnLVU5IO9PafPjYEeyIHJV06p1yb4jN47qRlbOC9C-EGraeKQd45qw6bHLYvhfg2-LsSw4WNM7&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4VspfFvP3ixgm8Fy2wszyJf9uIH8tsFG_Vkc3SnevoU-w7EeyitUXYl3PmeKnVX_S6-CYMlJMm-lIb8F2-eROfwe4r86N0WnBP_MuNMJMSSfqoHipqSh7TpR_vTOjguYLNB4xSqkEneZ&c=&ch=


Uniform Policy
Spirit Wear
Boys Uniform
Girls Uniform

Mrs. Gonzalez's
ART BLOG

 
Art Blog

Winthrop Art Festival
Volunteers

The Winthrop Towne Center
and Community will hold their

annual Fine Art Festival on
March 30th and 31st. We will

have a school tent showcasing
the artwork of the Middle

School Art Club and  other
students who wish to exhibit.
However, I need help to pull
this off! If you need volunteer
hours and would be willing to
occupy the tent for a couple of

hours over that weekend,
please sign up. I am also in
need of a white pop up tent,

yes it has to be white, 10x 10 or
larger. I would like to display
work vertically and in years
past used 6 foot white wire
closet racks to do so. If you

have these materials or would
be willing to donate please

also sign up.
here is the link for sign ups. 

Sign Up Here

Thank you for your
support of the art
program. 

With Peace,
Mrs. Gonzalez

Own the Avenue

Order your Own the Avenue
street sign. What a great
way to recognize your child's
birthday or another special
event during the school year.
 The street sign is posted for
1 week (Mon.-Fri.) It is $30

to repost  a sign, and $50 to
create a new one.  After

 

Jamie was the winner of our SSCS Spelling Bee.  She went on to the
regionals to represent our school.  Thank you for all your hard work!

Mardi Gras Pancake Dinner

 

We need volunteers to help decorate for the Pancake Dinner
Click here to Sign Up to decorate

 

SSCS Dads Needed
The Dads' Club needs 12 Dads to help serve Pancakes at the Mardi

Gras Pancake Dinner on Fat Tuesday in the FLC.  This is an opportunity to
meet and enjoy spending time with school parents and parishioners while

supporting our parish community and earning volunteer hours. 
No Experience Necessary.

If you can help out on March 5 from 4:15 to 7 pm, please email Shaun
at shaungallagher23@yahoo.com 

 

Fish Fry

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4WKkQXaEGKQXjFVUe81DlTx36-MMZtOVlQ538P1QKN2og8Arf1ZsKJ2QVApJ0pvNm5py1ByutulULKMV7mFpPGULm-q5PTnfD7ODV8r61r5mNe1EOF2wz7F7IahSPyRfNuQ-8lvKrHI3Lt429VzlrvCAMTM_fVGl30ShwJNalswYIHB0qUL1LaRd3lfwSMcjcohYwUEiEi0Tvu4-JqmT2uphfNecr4xNc5-VvINUSeq-&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4WKkQXaEGKQXMYswEGX9BKuTUnrWzeYGbUqro6QcfEQyoTUSGnvtPA5K0gt4F4q3VN2hlv4iYX67bhSDVmW3XoJtv-qL61OjP8rIedb5YALqY2mf4fEMsi-Y2Gk0PKYwBJYjp_WDgfrTUHAgFNIN2mcsfJQU2KIis_mclBLKL3DJyVDcMOvE7Ftc-RFW_noMRpauthzv5iQI&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4WKkQXaEGKQXqK7WSzqEwP6714ZZRckGl9_Ac5NeFrotGvUVQ-emy2vclqs4tdyOr_xMjLa07tAlonBqxK7aEI82Vl_Un8w7ciidrXavUnqCrjn3ObJVubpfQ_BfO1OCl_dnb6g_ybG-rKnYj6lNLPY48hIWLaE_fBLRFVaRzf-gN2KimBh_8r3qAGax2YG2dWIcUMbw6jjU&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4WKkQXaEGKQX4u0-uHqV87FS0PKVGEMBm7Z0KS-P2hS3yjEKS75MykdTnKxHtbcqRQ-G_oQYd1L6gpHf_YOURnXZPBKEuu5aY0xNBsXSSqij9W4swd3NNdVMjUA69Jpk5LQ1Rk0JmCMkainoXnZi78UQo_JjCDf_QG-qqJSF2s0_IY6i5AZWm10leennU7vJTicf8RgtfBef&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4WAvLdV-g5hS7Jjtd5JOAx-JEADjdd9jmA0itSsO6WZY8-srBRGqLvNjKUE00cP-PuP6Hqa91VM4QVC4sq37qStjd9DHpmRW8OFXSZhNKE-47b40rwrocXxe6czgvICgk79NwSAfQFWv&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4SLUqybg-oDNGLPRpAeXu3DhDC2VNuPWf3X8xALVn4fh9LrefrTax93s4A2Zw-aP45O4QtSixrLkHWtwLV1vzHRBhqSTLde80_ku4bv5QErnSwi7jsW1yHi5gk-9fNhCb9pTf4cRJhD1F9m466PZDkHxOY8U2aG9hyU3tdua51r3&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4Th-7zka_MXF2-_as17tCRLfeLy7wK2G9wzqHapzAAe6lhh9bwWCxQk5FtzoUipxEGY4sJ9qVphz9tUC4pvto4G77IYq23gc3BkTjX0EzQUc1m_U-dq8fySi_rTHmAH4-HusTWn3gux4fs-aGiHK8tHJv_ww-123I3Fp7nTuYsMb&c=&ch=
mailto:shaungallagher23@yahoo.com


create a new one.  After
you sign up please drop off
your payment to the front
office.    
    
Sign Up

Side Heading

Volunteer Hours for the 2018-19 School Year

All families are required to complete 20 volunteer hours
between May 1, 2018 and April 30, 2019.  The April 30th
deadline is fast approaching.  If you need to know the status of
your hours, please contact Annie Martinez
at amartinez@sscsfl.org or call her in the front office.  She will
be glad to answer any questions you may have.  Families who
do not complete their 20 hours will be billed $50.00 per hour
not completed by April 30.  Please refer to the tidbits for
volunteer opportunities coming up. You may also contact your
child's teacher to see if there is anything you can help with in
the classroom.

STILL NEED VOLUNTEER HOURS?

IT'S NOT TOO LATE TO SIGN-UP!!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4cn8AG3a2ADWKDZz_pbLzq2QuKQ4ir2To787YhkYFKxlkU7TgnL78K14KNZ3S3y9DFNQmplqJMKl1Lj_pXOh9fTfUd839PJP2jVLMFM0Cch2jQv-nAIZQUwIVWZjTk0BYAxTJy7ak_pd5nI0WP-vVLnNu8G4baGH0A==&c=&ch=
mailto:amartinez@sscsfl.org


        
Thank you to everyone who has volunteered to help with coffee and donuts.  We ask
that volunteers check in with Jenn in the kitchen upon arrival to sign-in especially our
school parents who are using this towards volunteer hours at the school.  If you have
not signed up for a time slot already you can do so online at   Sign Up Genius   We

appreciate all your help in keeping this fellowship event happening.  If you have
any questions or need further assistance registering for a time slot, please email

Jenn at communications@ststephencatholic.org

Spirit Raffle 2019

Spirit Raffle packets will be sent
home next week with your oldest
student.  Tickets will be on sale
starting February 28 until April 1.
Here are a couple of
opportunities to sell raffle tickets.
Thank you for your support.

Click here to sell tickets at the Fish Fry 

Click here to sell tickets at BINGO

Raffle proceeds help support
improvements to the school like the new
security gates.

                 

Spring Book Fair coming soon!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4WW-Ou0CWu5koVlwItyouraR_6t3O93rsT2ne-CgwdIkyzZZ3p_Nvk3thI_jcqKiLtjl28VralWFN17wTFG6YrUtGYi68SljfWLEnvLdCTUCm7y5Fzyta2q4rvv_5pbnrHpH0EeKmwv9WEVEG4Q8Zw9d7S1JNv649UDTnWMHatq5&c=&ch=
mailto:communications@ststephencatholic.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4Th-7zka_MXFBWjDOBhTft1Hj-R6H12HtqQK3x0R2j4ytwas8sUydJHZ-wit0LjeG-bXYiqi-RUx-HE8vD0wbNVnHtSjasnHs3N6P4E8aiKPJWI1D3gQp8mR5f0ziO_pvlPTyq9bxZltxXCo7JpDfKKpSSXePH4ZpA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4Th-7zka_MXFW1gRXuQkIgH2tpGa1znC8gnIukQFqRaGpgxIbuujB9VRl3iGxhhqyLgLOEPyZwch6W6fgDgEu4PxUvZEHExD-oJFwhz6f6V4hy2rMJUrVYQyXPmM-ZWLMjdHbOwZY1ra5BOM00Vjc8Nb5hoHrpeQOb51mypPf-hC&c=&ch=


The book fair needs your help.  Please sign up on the link below.

Book Fair Sign Up

Please Support One of Our SSCS Parents!

Salsa Festival at Redeemer Church

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4dm6aP3qVUTVfLKReaFilNADRzvSXORRUa3FY3nclXx8pwezxfSjO7ypYGIt1HgVIFhbJ-wTgWa6NbS5IMYE9meiyJPgkta_oLkq132fYGBbp1lsOgPI6uba_39T96qum7htUv1AnlGiSP3aAUMLsUmy3BxgW6HJow==&c=&ch=


 

Angels Among Us

Plan Ahead to Attend Angels 2019
November 2, 2019

at The Palmetto Club in
Fishhawk

For more information click here

Mustang Sports News

                       BOYS BASKETBALL: On Tuesday, the boys varsity basketball
team beat St. Pet er Claver, 42-30. The Mustangs were led in
scoring by Jacob L. with 16 points and Austin W. with 10 points.
The varsity playoffs start Monday against Incarnation at 4:00 here
in the FLC. The boys jv basketball team also beat St. Peter
Claver winning 21-20. The Mustangs were led in scoring Kobey
H. with 9 points and John S. with 5 points. The boys jv basketball
team had their last game of the season yesterday against Mother

Teresa and lost 40-15. They were led in scoring by Kobey H. with 9 points and
John S. with 4 points. Good season Mustangs. Thank you to Mr. Honors for
coaching the jv boys this season.

GIRLS FLAG FOOTBALL: The girls' flag football team beat Villa
Madonna 16-6 to finish the regular season with a record of 5 wins
and 2 losses and the third seed for the playoffs. The Mustang

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lkQ5bCpgskOjYgB851ypxO-vwL2rC3UdtflPP9KFoaqsbTaG_zlc4ZudgtGAPAryANVAhnoNcoEms-sijsNpiN5aOcPNxY9Bmf7gygVdpOAR2g_qEISQaP7DUq-PP_SgF7bkb0YdWMcPQVMKNoHlPxV2534DhQ0uq6rYFbAYqev8KzPMEDLJv6VrQVQhvm239CabbJ1Q14RBHEkW9UB8yl9YVQbhEOz7etVY02GzDzmZdi2wIvlzHC2j8BRon5XK&c=&ch=


and 2 losses and the third seed for the playoffs. The Mustang
touchdowns were scored by Noelle H. on a long bomb from
quarterback Angelina R. and by Aaliyah P. with a rushing
touchdown. The Mustang's first playoff game is Tuesday vs Villa
Madonna here at St. Stephen at 4:00. 

Field Day is April 4th. Do you need your volunteer service hours? Coach
Green is looking for volunteers to help run an activity station at Field Day. K-4
will participate from 9:00-10:30 and 5-8 from 1:00-2:30. You can work one or
both sessions. Please contact Coach Green at ggreen@sscsfl.org if you are
interested in volunteering. Thank you!

GO MUSTANGS
Coach Green

St Stephen Catholic School | 813-741-9203| 
kbiase@sscsfl.org    http://www.sscsfl.org

   10424 Saint Stephen Circle
Riverview, FL 33569
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mailto:ggreen@sscsfl.org
mailto:kbiase@sscsfl.org
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